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Repairs completed at Lift Station 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Seskéha/August 2020) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that repairs to the Lift 
Station located near the Onake Paddling Club/Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre area have been completed and the system is once again 
operating normally. 
 
Repairs were undertaken after an underground power line was 
accidentally damaged yesterday afternoon during excavation work. 
 
Though an emergency generator was brought in immediately after the 
accident, sewage had to be discharged into Recreation Bay for 
approximately two (2) hours, then diverted into the Seaway. 
 
Community members are asked to continue to avoid using the area for 
recreational purposes until the Community Health Representatives 
clear the area for use following water sampling testing.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
mckmedia@mck.ca  
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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